
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Rutherford/Hawkview condos
Date: September-15-21 10:06:18 AM

From: Tony Bonello < > 
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 9:01 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; elvia@elviracaria.com
Subject: [External] Rutherford/Hawkview condos

This email is in opposition of the condos and towns proposed between Rutherford and Havkview
Blvd.
There have been enough accidents on Rutherford in this area, and you cannot widen Hawkview!
Going down Hawkview up until now has been a daring task for many even without this crazy idea!!
Vellore Woods at Rutherford is already crazy waiting for a green light and you sure can't expect
additional traffic to exit Hawkview onto Weston rd. 
The fact that this is even being considered is a sign that safety is not a consideration but only greed
and if this for some insane reason does pass, we will continue to fight for this not to go through.

Tony Bonello
 Sunview Dr, Woodbridge, ON 
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